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Dear Valued Patient,

| am excited to announce that as of May 1%, 2020 | will be joining AMITA Health Medical Group (AHMG).
This allows me to access their large network of exceptional specialists, a fully integrated electronic
medical record system that improves continuity of care amongst medical providers, as well as a robust
system of hospitals and outpatient facilities to deliver the best, most advanced level of care available
today. | am excited that these resources will allow me to continue to provide excellent medical care to

my patients and the community of Shorewood.

This new affiliation should be nearly seamless to you as the office location and services will not change.
However, beginning May 1%, AHMG will be billing for your services. Please bring your photo ID and
insurance card to your next appointment (May 1st and beyond) so we can scan them into our new
system. This change in billing means you may receive two different statements from Shorewood Family
Medicine. One statement will be for any dates of service before May 1, 2020 and the other is for any
services after. For questions about bills for dates of service before May 1, 2020, please call Patricia
Steele at 815-729-1010. For questions about bills for dates of service after May 1, 2020, please contact
the AMITA central billing office at 888.693.2252.

As always, my staff and | will continue to care for you and your family with the same attention and
compassion you have come to expect. Thank you for choosing me as your physician and welcome to
AMITA Health Medical Group. Please feel free to call my office at 815.729.1010, if you have any

questions.

Sincerely,

Vincent R. Benig, M.D.
AMITA Health Medical Group



